
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings 

Parents! 
You are invited to  

Isobel Mair School  

for a frightfully good time on 

Monday, October 31
st
 at 10am to 

partake in some scary activities with 

the children from Class Islay. 

Please dress in Green Clothing as 

this is a fundraising day for the 

NSPCC & Cash for Kids. 

Please see online for more details. 

 

Thank you kindly… 

Class Islay x  

   


